
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Michelle Winter 

 
Michelle joined ISI in September 2021 having previously worked at Ofsted for 11 
years as one of Her Majesty’s Inspectors (HMI). This included leading inspections 
across maintained schools and academies, non-association independent schools, 
British schools overseas and initial teacher education. Michelle was also a Senior HMI 
for six years, managing a team of HMI and with leadership responsibilities including 
for the quality of inspections across the East of England region. Prior to joining Ofsted, 
Michelle was the headteacher of two London schools. 
 

 

 
 


